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I oppose this bill. This bill has, what I believe to be unintended consequences. If 

predators are not allowed to be caught or killed they will grow beyond means to 

cause problems with people in neighborhoods. By banning people to not be able to 

have fur in their possession, this is what you are asking for. The use of this fur goes 

beyond selling it to coat makers. The use of this fur is in everyday items we use. 

Animals need to be controlled for disease and habitat. By banning the sell of fur your 

asking for large problems.  


